
Attendance for w/c 15/01/18 
 

Class Percentage 

RM 95.17 

RT 88.52 

1J 90.67 

1L 99.33 

2G 96.13 

3R 93.33 

 
School’s Attendance – 93.19% 
National Attendance -   96.1% 
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3G 100 

4W 93.79 

4B 96.21 

5G 79.31 

5MB 88.62 

6B 93.33 

6J 95.48 
 

 
25th January 2018 
  . 

 Best Class Attendance for last week – was 3G with 100% attendance. Therefore 3G will be 
rewarded with a non-uniform day tomorrow, Friday 26th January.  

 Non-Uniform Day – takes place on Friday 16th February. Children to bring in £1 on the day. 

 Fashion Show – takes place on Friday 2nd March and tickets are on sale at the school office at a 
cost of £5 each. 

 World Book Day – takes place on Thursday 1st March. Pupils are asked to dress up as a 
favourite book character and also bring the book in. Costumes will be judged and prizes 
awarded to the best in each year group including Nursery. 

 
E-Safety Day, Tuesday 13th February 
On-Line Safety Training for pupils, teachers and parents. Jane Key, Warwickshire On-Line and Child 
Safety Officer will be reminding children about being safe whilst using computer, ipads or phones on the 
internet. This will take place from 1.30-3.20pm. Parents are invited to attend an awareness session from 
5.30pm until 6.30pm when Jane will talk about keeping your child safe whilst they are on the internet. It 
is the ideal opportunity to share good practice and to raise concerns. 
 
Fun Fest Holiday Club 
Fun Fest Holiday Club for 3-12 year olds is available throughout the school holidays. February and 
Easter 2018 timetables are available to view and book online. For more details please visit 
www.fun-fest.co.uk and click on CLUB COLESHILL or telephone 07399-567870. 
 
Stepping Stones 
The next Stepping Stones is on Saturday 27th January 10.00am – 12noon at Coleshill Market Hall.  New 
members always welcome.  For info and registration please call Nick on 01675 462188. 
 
Dropping Off 
We would like to remind parents in the mornings when dropping off their children that the car park is for 
staff parking only.  The Dropping Off system works well if used correctly however if the system is not 
used in the proper way and parents are parking up the carpark becomes too congested and children 
cannot be seen clearly thus creating a safeguarding issue.  Our children’s safety is paramount so please 
use the system as it is intended, to drop off children and then drive out of the car park.  Your assistance 
in this matter is greatly appreciated. 
 
Information about the School 
Coleshill C of E Primary School is a Voluntary Aided School which means that school places, finance 
and educational support is either organised or bought from Warwickshire County Council.  
 
Coleshill C of E Primary School is part of the Birmingham Diocese and that authority, through the 
Parochial Church Council appoints, Governors and members of staff. Being part of the Diocese has the 
advantage that the school can attract funding from the Department for Education directly for buildings 
and maintenance. 
 
The Governors have decided to have closer links with the Diocese by applying to join the Birmingham 
Diocesan Academies Trust. 
 

http://www.fun-fest.co.uk/

